
 

 

 

    

   

  

                            
   

  

 

 

This week, we had a special moment when we met as a whole school family on the field. We took the opportunity to 

share a minute silence and prayed for the families of those who have lost loved ones during the pandemic, marking 

the anniversary of our first Lockdown. There’s no question that times are still very challenging for many, and 

unusual for us all. However, over the last few weeks, the staff have continued to work incredibly hard to provide an 

invaluable, all-round education for your children and we continue to look forward to the weeks ahead with renewed 

hope. Thank you to all those parents who engaged with Parents’ Evening over the last week and who continue to 

offer overwhelming support for our wonderful school family.  As always, please contact school if you have any 

worries or concerns and we will make every effort to address or resolve them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

                                                                       

       

 Have a wonderful Easter,  

                             C M Seagrave           

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 20 

Friday 26th March 2021 

Our Value this week is 

Forgiveness 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

DfE Information 

The DfE have now published a collection of 

guidance providing information for parents and 

carers of children attending early years settings, 

schools and colleges during the coronavirus 

(COVID-19) pandemic.  

 

 

 

Easter News 

I hope you enjoy our Easter Celebration Video (out next week) which all the children have taken part in, and 

that it helps you to find peace in the incredible message of God’s love for the world, and the hope and joy 

that is the foundation of the Easter story. 

 Decorated Easter Egg Competition – Tuesday 30th March - The egg can be hard boiled or "blown". 

Please ensure the egg is clearly labelled with your child's name and YEAR group. The base should be 

no larger than A4 as we are currently more limited to space for display purposes. We will award one 

prize to the most creative entry in each year group (child produced please). All entries will be 

returned home on the same day. 

 Break up for Easter – Wednesday 31st March @2pm 

 School re-opens on 13th April @8.45am 

 

   Our Willow Cross - Outdoor Worship Area  

LENT APPEAL  

Thank you to everyone for supporting Hamza in their 

“Spring” clothes today. If you haven’t already contributed 

your donation to our Lent appeal for Hamza and The 

Compassion Experience, please send a suggested amount 

of £2 before the holidays. 

Thank you 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/information-for-parents-and-carers-coronavirus-covid-19?utm_source=17%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/information-for-parents-and-carers-coronavirus-covid-19?utm_source=17%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

